Mr. Airy Garden Club--September 9, 1993

The first meeting for this year was held on the beautiful new
porch at the home of Elaine Arnold. Fifteen members attended.
Peggy Martin introduced Audrey Whitney who presented an interesting
and informative talk on the art of pruning. Delicious refreshments
were enjoyed by all and then Dottie Garrison began the meeting by
welcoming everyone to the beginning of this new year.

Marie White reported a balance of $1,840.23. The horticulture
study for this year is going to be about Native American Plants.
Ann Williams began with an interesting talk about the black-eyed
susan. Elaine gave the environmental study talk about flowers and
plants purifying the air.

We had many winners of ribbons in the flower show at the
county fair, including Marie who won the best of show. Joyce
talked about the Xmas Greens Show which this year will be of dried
materials.

Attending: Elaine Arnold Peggy Martin
Marilyn Berkut Marian Moreland
Jimmi Nell Finley Esther Neckere
Dottie Garrison Peg Stovall
Julie Harrison Joyce Meyer
Mary Ellen Heagy Marie White
Margaret Hicks Ann Williams

Dottie Sisson



